
If you need further assistance, please contact PNB Customer Care at 
customercare@pnb.com.ph or call (02) 8573 8888.
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Date Published: July 29, 2025

Please be advised that the PNB Marinduque-Sta. Cruz 
Branch will be temporarily closed starting August 18, 2025 
until further notice.

During this period, you may continue banking with us at our 
nearest branch below:

Should you have further concerns, please reach out to the
following PNB officers:

Thank you for your continued support.

Temporary Closure of 
Marinduque-Sta. Cruz Branch

Name Contact Details
Emily F. Geronimo (054) 206-7072

geronimoef@pnb.com.ph
Alwin M. Nacawili 0917-8737879

marinduque_stacruzbh@pnb.com.ph

PNB Marinduque-Boac Branch 

Address: Gov. Damian Reyes St. Barangay 
Murallon, Boac, Marinduque

Contact number: (042) 332-1365
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